
 
 

Welcome future Titans to Frisco ISD and Centennial High School! 
 
The following information is intended to guide you in the enrollment 
and registration process to attend Centennial High School.  Please make 
sure to provide each required document and complete the online 
registration form to ensure your enrollment appointment can be made. 
Once all documentation is received, you will be contacted for an 
appointment during the schedule listed below. 

 
During the 30-minute enrollment appointments, you and your student 
will visit with a CHS counselor regarding course selection and 
information relevant to getting started at Centennial High School. We 
ask that students and parents review the registration materials on our 
website prior to the enrollment appointment…especially the 
appropriate grade-level registration video and the course catalog: 
http://bit.ly/2iWs75A.   
 
It is very important that the student attend the meeting, as this is the 
only opportunity to meet with a counselor for scheduling purposes. 
 

REGISTRATION DATES: (subject to change) 
May 15-18:  9 a.m. -11 a.m – for families with established residency in the 

Centennial zone, but are finishing the school year elsewhere 
 
July 31-August 4:  9 a.m. - 11 a.m.;   1 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
August 10:   1 p.m. - 3:30 p.m. 
August 11:   9 a.m. - 11 a.m. 
August 14-16, 18:  Times to be determined 
 
 
 

Centennial High School Counseling Staff 

 

http://bit.ly/2iWs75A


 

2017-2018 New to Frisco ISD Student Registration 
 

To schedule an appointment you must FIRST complete the online 
registration:   http://bit.ly/2nc0R5n. 
Then, fill out the form on the link below and upload the following 
documents: 
 

 Birth Certificate 

 Social Security Card 

 Immunization records 

 Unofficial Transcript (final report card for incoming freshman) 

 Proof of Residency (water, gas or electric bill) 
If you have not received a utility bill yet, a signed lease or 
contract/closing papers on a home purchase will suffice.  A utility 
bill is required within 30 days of move-in. 
 

Form to upload documents: 
http://bit.ly/2ptA1ST 

You will be contacted in late July for a 30-minute enrollment 
appointment, during the listed times on the previous page. 

If you are coming from out of the country, the following is required: 

All required documents must be in English, or translated by the 
government of home country or a certified translation agency in the 
United States.  Personal translations are not accepted.  In addition, a 
letter must be included from the principal/headmaster on school 
letterhead showing the enrollment and withdrawal dates of the 
student as well as the school year calendar and an assurance that 
the student has not completed the graduation requirements from 
that school. 

If a language other than English is spoken most of the time in your home and by 
your child, an oral language proficiency test will be administered as soon as 
possible to determine your student's eligibility for the appropriate language 
program. 

http://bit.ly/2nc0R5n
http://bit.ly/2ptA1ST

